


There is new guidance instructing all persons who are out in a public place to cover their nose 

and mouth. This is to prevent their germs from being expelled onto surfaces or to others. Because 

medical masks remain scarce, the public is urged to use homemade fabric masks, scarves, neck 

gaiters or similar coverings and reserve medical masks for healthcare workers and first 

responders. https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-

coverings.html 

 

The above measures are meant to expand the already existing community-wide strategies: 

o Continuing orders to remain safe-at-home by minimizing trips out of the house 

and to leave home only for essential purposes   

o When out for essential purposes, maintain six-foot social/physical distancing  

o Wash hands frequently, using hand sanitizer when soap and water are not 

available 

o Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands 

o Stay home if you are feeling sick, and if you need to seek medical care, call ahead 

 

The good news is that so far Amador County has not had any COVID-19 cases that resulted in 

critical (ICU) illness or death. Two of our three confirmed cases have completely recovered and 

been released from isolation, and the third did not require hospitalization and is isolating while 

recuperating at home. However, we need to remain persistently careful, even vigilant, despite the 

challenges to our lives and livelihoods. Yes, this process has been long and significant for many, 

but we must continue to cooperate as a community, complying with orders and guidance, to 

protect ourselves and especially our most vulnerable neighbors, and to minimize the rate of 

community spread of COVID-19. 
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